
 May 15, 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Title I School Wide Program, the elementary must complete a comprehensive needs assessment to help guide 

us in updating our school wide plan. The survey results will identify needs at the elementary level and help plot the course for 

the next school year. As parents, your input is vital. Please take a few minutes to complete this survey. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Ms. Jill Taylor 

 

In what grade is your child/children enrolled? ____________________ 

 

What methods of communication do you prefer to keep you informed of the latest happenings at your child’s school? 

Paper Notices 

7 

PTO Newsletter 

2 

 

District Facebook 

Page 

3 

 

"Blackboard 

Connect” 

1 

 

Class Dojo 

21 

PTO Facebook 

4 

 

As a parent, do you have any suggestions for specific professional development (trainings) that would be beneficial to your 

child’s teacher(s) or other parents? Some topics are listed below. 

Helping young 

learners with 

readings strategies 

at home 

Working with my 

elementary student 

on math strategies 

6 

Using the Parent 

Portal to monitor 

my child’s grades 

6 

Communication 

between home and 

school 

4 

Differentiated 

Instruction 

1 

Family Engagement 

2 

Behavior strategies 

2 

Internet Safety 

5 

School Safety 

 

Curriculum & 

Instruction 

2 

 

      

The school meets the academic needs of my child. 

Strongly Agree 

10 

Agree 

9 

Disagree 

 

Strongly Disagree 

 



 

If you disagree why? 

My child’s school is welcoming and provides a safe, positive environment for teaching and learning. 

Strongly Agree 

15 

Agree 

5 

Disagree 

 

Strongly Disagree 

 

 

If you disagree why? 

 

I am satisfied with the efforts of my child’s school to regularly communicate with me. 

Strongly Agree 

13 

Agree 

7 

Disagree 

 

Strongly Disagree 

 

 

If you disagree why? 

 

I understand my child’s grades, report cards, and state assessment scores. 

Strongly Agree 

17 

Agree 

6 

Disagree 

 

Strongly Disagree 

 

 

I support my child’s learning at home. 

Strongly Agree 

17 

Agree 

4 

Disagree 

 

Strongly Disagree 

 

 

 Please check the following Parent/Family Engagement activities that you attended this year. 

 Back to School Bash in August 9 

 Fall Open House held in September 16 

 Trunk or Treat held in October 16 

 Bingo for Books in January 7 

 Title I Breakfast in May 17 

 Parent Teacher Conferences 14 

 PTO Meetings held monthly 3 

 Book Fairs 13 

 

 



 

If you attended any of these functions, did they provide useful information?    Yes  21 No           

 

If you have not attended any of the above functions, what may have prevented you from attending? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What are your suggestions that would help us increase your involvement at school or school-related activities? 

 

 

After work hours are better. 

Give longer notice. 

I like the events are at various times of day. 

Early morning or evening. 

 

 

 

 

This year, JES will be participating in the One School One Book program once again. One School One Book is a program in 

which the entire school reads the same book.  Reading a book together brings the added joy of building and expanding a 

sense of community among students, parents, teachers, and staff – and beyond. We would like your input as we determine 

what book will be read.  Please mark your preference: 

 

    Class Pets + 1 Squirrel + 1 Dog= Chaos                      The Enormous Egg  

 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.  


